
 To:    Mr & Mrs Balyuzi

          8 Sumatra Road

          NW6 1PU

 Dear  Hush and Chris

Please find attached documents regarding the Construction Management Plan in relation to building works which we are about to commence on the basement at No 6 Sumatra Road.  These plans  outline how the work will be carried out in line with the Section  106  Camden Council requirements and are for your information and consultation.

Please could you read the documents enclosed and if you have any queries or questions please contact us by email ( as above ) by Monday 14th August  2017.

 Kind regards

 Nick and Suzie Carter






 Nick  & Suzie  Carter


 6 Sumatra Road


West Hampstead


 NW6 1PU


   





Email : nick@nickcarterphotography.com





 Monday 7th August  2017








Sara Whittaker – Knowledge Services Manager

Trust HQ, 30 Eastbourne Terrace, London, W2 6LA

Tel: 020 8846 6876 Fax: 020 8237 2023 E-mail sara.whittaker@cnwl.nhs.uk
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